
 

 

 

 

Help in the Holidays 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We know you all appreciate a bit of extra help in the 

school holidays. Wallsend Memorial Hall and Peoples 

Centre is offering food support for the half term. All you 

need to do is contact the Centre Manager, Gary, by 

email on info@wallsendmem.co.uk or by phone or text 

on 07850446385. If Gary misses your call he will get 

back to you as soon as he can. He will explain that you 

can have free lunches for the children delivered, with a 

few surprises thrown in and some extra food items to 

help you through.  

You do need to let us know what days you are 

interested in, if not all, and any dietary requirements for 

the family that need to be considered. Places will need 

to be allocated on a first come first served basis.  

 

 

 

 

email us at info@wallsendmem.co.uk 

Our main telephone number 0191 2634852 

Website: http://www.wallsendmem.co.uk 
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